Resolution No. 2011-06

THE CITY OF TATUM FINDS AS FOLLOWS:

Senate Bill 100 affects Cities and School Districts that hold May elections to decide before December 31, 2011 whether or not to change the election to the November date or to leave the election date as is currently in May.

Senate Bill 100 also affects the May uniform election date which now falls between the March primary and the May primary runoff. Senate Bill 100 also changes the deadline for filing a place on the ballot to the 71st day before the election in May.

THE CITY OF TATUM HEREBY RESOLVES:

As voted on in the November 14, 2011 City Council Meeting, the council has elected to keep the May election and not move our election to the November date.

Early voting is not affected by the resolution and will continue to be held at the city's administrative offices.

PASSED BY VOTE AND APPROVED THIS HTM DAY OF MOVEMBER 2011.

Phil Cory, Mayor

ATTEST:

Shelly Williams, City Secretary